
Barrow Railway  
Station Adoption Group 

Sunday 4th December 2022 
 

A great turn out for the last Barrow Station Adoption Group of the year 
today. It was going to be more painting but the wet and cold weather 
overnight put paid to that plan.  
 
Luckily we are an adaptable bunch so we started on the weeding alongside 
platform one. How amazing to have our summer bedding still giving us a 
dazzling colourful display in December to welcome those travelling towards 
Leicester.  
 

 
Clearing the mud and weeds from the steps 
area - Steve, Bob and Jane 
 

 
Nick and Philip clearing around the shelter 

 
Honor, Julie and Andrew at the end of the 
platform 

After the whole of platform 1 was 
given a tidy up, the steps were then 
given a bit of attention with leaves 
and puddles brushed away.  
 



Thank you team 
 

 

 

Linda, Philip, Bob, Honor, Julie, Nick, Steve, Jane and Andrew with our 
fabulous pink planters 

 
Date of next task: Sunday 8th January 2023 at 10:00 

 

 

 


